
 
 

St. Clair College 
Seeks Community Representatives for 

the Board of Governors 
 

St. Clair College’s Vision is “Excellence in All We Do”.  This is demonstrated through our 
diploma and new degree programs, as well as our student services, dedicated faculty 
and staff, and our new state-of-the-art facilities in Windsor-Essex and Chatham-Kent.  

We enable our students to “Rise Above the Ordinary”. 
 

St. Clair College is seeking applications for the Board of Governors, for a three-year 
term beginning on September 1, 2023.  The College Board is comprised of 17 members, 
including 12 appointed from the community, the College President and an additional four 
members who are elected from the College’s student, faculty, support and administrative 
groups. 
 
Board responsibilities include policy setting and contributing to the College’s Strategic 
Directions.  Board members are required to attend monthly Board meetings (normally 
scheduled on the fourth Tuesday of the month) between September and June, with 
meetings beginning at 5:30 p.m. Additional meetings are scheduled on an as needed 
basis.    Board members are also asked to participate in College and community events.   
 
St. Clair College serves the Windsor and Essex County areas as well as the Municipality 
of Chatham-Kent. Community representatives are drawn from this region. St. Clair 
College welcomes applications from representatives of the diverse multicultural 
communities that surround and enrich the College. St. Clair College serves over 15,000 
full-time students and part-time learners. 
 
Potential candidates are welcomed from a broad and diverse spectrum of industries and 
community segments.  Experience on community boards and/or knowledge of 
governance processes will be considered as important assets. Interested individuals are 
asked to send a resume, emphasizing their strengths in these asset areas, by 5:00 p.m. 
on Monday, May 1, 2023.  
 
St. Clair College values Diversity, Inclusivity, Collaboration, Integrity and Respect and is 
committed to ensure the dignity and uniqueness of each individual and to providing an 
inclusive and supportive environment for all members of the College community 
 

Ms. Kristen Adams, Secretary, 
Board of Governors 

2000 Talbot Road West (Box 30) 
Windsor, Ontario N9A 6S4 

Fax: (519) 966-3763 
email: kadams@stclaircollege.ca 

For additional information call (519) 972-2704 

mailto:kadams@stclaircollege.ca

